
 

 

 

2019 Annual Scientific Meeting Report of the 

High Blood Pressure Research Council of 

Australia (HBPRCA) held in conjunction with 

the 15th Asian-Pacific Congress of 

Hypertension (APCH) 

November 24th - 27th 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

In 2019, The High Blood Pressure Council of Australia hosted the 15th Asian-Pacific Congress of 
Hypertension (APCH) which incorporated all activities of the HBPCA Annual Scientific Meeting 
(ASM).   
 
The meeting took place in Brisbane, at the Convention and Exhibition Centre from 24 Nov to 27 
Nov. The overall program was created by a highly experience Program committee headed by 
Professor Kate Denton. 

 
 
HBPRCA specific program content was again 
led by Joint Program Managers, Dr Bradley 
Broughton and Dr Francine Marques, 
pictured below. 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
A total of 196 abstracts overall including invited speakers were submitted for the meeting from 
across the APAC region, 80 of which came from Australia split across the states as follows: 
 
NSW 16 

QLD 10 

SA 1 

VIC 35 

TAS 9 

WA 9 

 
 
 
 
 
The APCH presented their own awards to these 
abstract submitters along with Young Investigator 
Fellowships, which were gladly received  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



There were plenty of opportunities for networking and social interactions throughout the 
meeting  
 

  
 

Brad Broughton (left) and Grant 
Drummond 

Mark Nelson, Geoff Head and Trefor Morgan 
(left to right) 

Francine Marques, Audrey Adji Quynh Dinh, 
Anastasia Mihailidou, Geoff Head, Rachel 
Climie and Mark Nelson  (left to right)  

 
 
 
Alta Schutte (left), and Francine Marques  

 

 

 

 

The meeting incorporated  a very successful New Investigator symposium on the Monday 

evening, hosted by HBPRCA and ISH that was organised by the ECR Committee chaired by Rachel 

Climie and was followed by a relaxed and informal networking session allowing for continued 

peer discussion.   

 

Dean Picone, Martin Schultz, Jonathan Mynard Quynh Dinh 
Audrey Adji and Rachel Climie (left to right) 



 

 

 

 

Another terrific initiative of the ECR 

committee was the community event 

άtǊŜǎǎǳǊŜ ǿƛǎŜέ ƘŜƭŘ Ƨǳǎǘ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ 

on the Saturday, where members of the 

public could come along and ask questions of 

our High Blood Pressure experts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday morning saw a dedicated group joining the HBPRCA run around Brisbane, really walking 

the talk when it comes to a healthy lifestyle! 

 

 

 



Executive Committee 
The new HBPRCA Executive committee came into effect at this meeting, with a sad farewell to 

Geoff Head and Brain Morris who stepped down this year. The Council have been extremely 

fortunate to have benefitted from their experience and expertise over the years. 

 

Previous HBPRCA Executive Committee. 

 

The new line up for the next 

three years sees up welcome a 

few new faces: Anastasia 

Mihailidou, Jonathan Mynard, 

Audrey Adji, and Martin 

Schultz, and a change in 

Presidency from Michael 

Stowasser to Markus Schlaich 

 

 



 

I.tw/! 9ȄŜŎǳǘƛǾŜ ŀƴŘ tŀǎǘ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎΩ 5ƛƴƴŜǊ 
 

Each year the Exec dinner is a chance for the executive committee and Past Presidents to spend 

some quality time together in a relaxed setting to discuss the matters of the Council and this year 

was no exception. 

 

 

A very Successful World Hypertension League Symposium also featured on the jam-packed program 

 

 


